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AECOM Integrates brands in Australia, New Zealand

From today, AECOM’'s Maunsell AECOM, Bassett, ENSR Australia and EDAW AECOM brands are
coming together as part of a global integration that will see each brand adopt the AECOM name.

AECOM, a professional services firm, has more than 4,000 employees in Australia and New Zealand.
AECOM is a Fortune 500 company with 43,000 employees in over 100 countries.

AECOM Regional Chief Executive for Australia and New Zealand Richard Jackson said the move to
AECOM is a natural evolution providing one face to clients.

“It will make dealing with us simpler and provide our clients with easier access to our full range of
services and expertise globally,” said Jackson. “Integrating AECOM brands and operations brings
together the resources and shared expertise needed to deliver world-leading projects both locally and
globally.”

AECOM people are designers, planners, engineers, economists, scientists and projects managers
working on the world’s most influential infrastructure to create a better world in which to work and live.

AECOM project involvement includes in Australia: Brisbane’s North South Bypass Tunnel; the
Australian Synchrotron, Olympic Dam Mine and Kunioon Coal Project; in New Zealand: the Otahuhu
Power Station and Auckland Rail Electrification project; and worldwide: New York Subway, Libya
Housing and Infrastructure Development, and London’s Crossrail.
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About AECOM

AECOM (NYSE: ACM) is a global provider of professional technical and management support services to a broad range of markets, including
transportation, facilities, environmental and energy. With more than 43,000 employees around the world, AECOM is a leader in all of the key
markets that it serves. AECOM provides a blend of global reach, local knowledge, innovation and technical excellence in delivering solutions
that enhance and sustain the world’s built, natural and social environments.

A Fortune 500 company, AECOM serves clients in more than 100 countries and had revenue of $5.6 billion during the 12-month period
ended December 31, 2008.
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